Frequently Asked Questions


HELP! I cannot get booked onto a group-learning session before I need to be recognised?

Don’t worry.  As a potential new supervisor, you should complete the online courses and forward the required documentation with a recommendation from your DME that you are considered suitable to become recognised without the learning event.

We will recommend to the GMC you become recognised.

But, you will need to book on and complete a future group learning event asap. If you have not undertaken one within six months, we may consider asking the GMC to remove the recognition.


I have attended a College Supervisor Induction. Do I have to attend a HEE Wessex ES/CS induction?

Please send a copy of your certificate and the course timetable to Quality.WX@hee.nhs.uk for us to consider if this meets our HEE Wessex standards. 


I undertook a Supervisor Induction Course a while ago but have never been recognised as it is only now that I have started to think about being a Supervisor.  Should I still attend a HEE Wessex ES/CS Induction?

Please send a copy of your certificate, the course timetable and any teaching and supervision you have undertaken since with feedback/reflections, to Quality.WX@hee.nhs.uk. We will consider if this meets our HEE Wessex standards and whether you can be recognised without completing our HEE Wessex Induction course. 


What happens if this new process is not working?
Feedback will be sought, and the process will be altered to meet the needs of new Wessex supervisors. Please provide any feedback you may have to PDU.WX@hee.nhs.uk.
